
Dear Senator J. Manning Jr. and Representative J. Bynam, 
 
 
I submit the communications below to my local areas’ Senator, Senator Michael Dembrow, as my testimony to further 
amend language in LC 745. 
 
 
Please feel free to contact me at any time as I would very much like to explain , if needed. I tutored anatomy and I 
worked in a plaintiff’s personal injury law firm in Portland for over 37 years where I learned how much clear unequivocal 
language matters. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Sharron Fuchs DC 
Doctor of Chiropractic  
Portland, Oregon  
 
 
 
 
Dear Senator Dembrow,  
 
 
Thank you. You’re correct the draft does not completely understand the mechanism of injury. Pressure on throat or neck 
implies direct pressure. I’m talking about a bio mechanical maneuver (twisting) that absolutely can cut off blood flow. 
This would be a legal loophole , a gaping hole , in causative language. Feel free to pass my comments on.  
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Sharron Fuchs DC 
 
From: Sharron Fuchs <sharronfuchs@gmail.com> 
Date: July 21, 2020 at 6:56:36 AM PDT 
To: sen.MichaelDembrow@oregonlegislature.gov 
Subject: Re: July 20th COVID-19 Update 

Dear Senator Dembrow, 
 
Regarding police use of  force : I want to make sure that language put into a new bill states that no prolonged excessive 
twisting, turning, wrenching or malposition of the neck is used. Would you please pass this on to  Senator Manning Jr. 
please? 
 
Very truly yours, 

Sharron Fuchs DC 
 Doctor of Chiropractic  
 Portland, Oregon  
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